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October 21, 1982

. Ira L. Myers, M. D.
State Health Officer
State Department of Public Health
State Office Building
Montgomery, AL 36130

Dear Dr. Myers:

This confirms a recent conversation between Mr. Aubrey Godwin of your staff and
Mr. R. L. Woodruff of my staff relating to NRC's review of the Alabama Radiation
Control Program for agreement material . As discussed, the formal review is
scheduled for November 29 - December 3,1982.

Mr. Woodruff, State Agreements Representative, Mr. J. M. Brown , Office of
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, and Mr. J. Hornor, Region V, will be the
NRC's representatives for the review. If your schedule permits, our representa-
tives would like to discuss the results of the review with you during the morning
of December 3,1982.

If you have any questions or desire to discuss this matter with me, please do not
hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by James P. O'Reilly)
James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator
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cc: Aubrey Godwin, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health

G. Wayne Kerr, Director
Office of State Programs'

bec: D. A. Nus:baumer, OSP
. Joseph M. Brown, FCMC
' Jack Hornor, RV

R. E. Trojanowski, RII
Document Management Branch
State of Alabama
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